
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PHOENIX AVIATION ADVISORY BOARD 

 
 
The PHOENIX AVIATION ADVISORY BOARD meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 
15, 2021 at 3:00 PM has been cancelled. 
 
For further information, please call Matthew Heil, Special Projects Administrator, 
Aviation Department at 602-273-3487. 
 
The next Phoenix Aviation Advisory Board Meeting will take place Thursday, August 19, 
2021.  


